Britto, John

From: Mike <

Sent: Tuesday, April 3, 2018 12:55 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; info@preservetharhillwoods.com

Subject: City of Vaughan Council meeting on Wednesday April 4th at 1:00 pm at Vaughan City
Hall
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Dear Sir/Madam,

| was recently informed that the Jaffari Village Development - related hearing was scheduled for 1 pm on Wednesday.

| would be willing to attend this meeting and to support my fellow Thornhill Weods community but with such a short
notice it is absolutely impossible.

It seems obvious to me that most taxpayers are busy at their workplaces at this time and may have difficulties to attend
this meeting.

One would speculate why the critical hearing like this is scheduled for this inconvenient time?

I'm sure that if you could re-schedule the meeting to a more suitable time or give us enough time to make
arrangements, significantly more people from Thornhill Woods would attend the meeting - otherwise, our community
will not be adequately represented - | fear.

Sincerely,
Michael Mossiagin




